
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:    March 19, 2019 

TO:   Mayor White & City Council 
VIA:   Mercy Rushing, City Administrator  

FROM:  Cindy Karch, Finance Director             

SUBJECT: Consider action to nominate Mayor Kevin White to the ETCOG Executive 
Committee 
    
Council Meeting Agenda Item for March 25, 2019 

 

Background Information: 

Mayor Kevin White is on the Board of Directors for ETCOG.  Currently there is no 
representation on the Executive Committee for Wood County.  Local elected officials and 
ETCOG Board members can be considered to fill the vacancy.  ETCOG selection committee will 
then review the nominations from the cities and/or county to pick the representative.  

Recommendation: 

Recommend nominating Mayor Kevin White to the ETCOG Executive Committee 

Final Disposition: 










